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N a ti o n a l  H o m e  

National home lifetime member-
ships only cost $35.  This is a 
GREAT cause so please sign up 
today. 

You may have noticed the little 
blue house banks sitting on some 
of the tables at the post.  These 
are for the National Home.  Any 
spare change, dollar bills, 5’s or 
whatever you want to donate is 
greatly appreciated.  Thank you to 
all who donated to this most 
worth while cause. 

May Ladies  

Meeting—Thursday   

May 28 
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May General  

Meeting—Thursday 

May 14 

Remember, anyone can submit 

articles and other information of 

interest for the Scuttlebutt!   

Send articles to  

editor@vfw7824.org 

Join us on Sunday and Monday 
to sharpen up your eye with no 
cost on the Pool Table ----- Free 
Pool, Man. 

From the Commander 

Hello Comrades and Ladies, 

The Post election was held April 9th and the new officers are: 

Commander:  Jim Vanderheiden 
Sr. Vice-Commander: Glenn Fischer 
Jr. Vice-Commander: Herb Lavin 
Quartermaster:  Terry Clark 
Chaplain:   Josh Cooper 

The house committee members will be nominated and voted on at the next meeting on May 14th. 

The post has received another 100% membership streamer for our banner.  This is the fourth streamer in a 
row.  Well done to all the recruiters! 

The Post By-Law revision was also passed and sent to the Dept. Commander and will then be sent to the National 
Commander for approval.  We should have them back later this year.  This must be done every five years. 

The May Queen contest will be May 16th which is Armed Forces Day and the Army Birthday Party is June 
13th.  Come and support the canteen for these celebrations. 

On Friday May 22nd at 4 PM we will be posting flags on the graves at the Vancouver Post Cemetery and retriev-
ing them on the 26th.  Please come and help. 

The VFW Department convention will be June 3 - 6 in Yakima.  Several post and ladies auxiliary officers will be 
attending. 

The canteen is doing well.  We have more volunteers, so the food production and bartending are smoother on 
busy nights.  Come on in and enjoy the comradery and drinks.  Many thanks to the volunteers - we couldn't do it 
without them.   

Jim  

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself, for those of you that don't know me. My name is 
Michelle and I am your new canteen manager at the post.  

I am very excited to take this position and be given the opportunity to better serve our members.  

With that being said, I also ask for your patience and understanding as some new changes occur. Beginning last 
Monday we will offer happy hour all day on Mondays!! 

I also have some new volunteers, I feel they are a great addition to our team. So please be proud to show your 
membership card as they get to know all of you. And also please be sure that you are signing in all guests. Thank 
you for this in advance.  
Currently I am working with the house committee on building a new menu, look for these very soon. 

Our canteen will now be open the following times. Monday's 11am-9 pm, Tuesday thru Thursday 11am-10pm. 
Friday's and Saturdays 11am-midnight and Sunday's 9am-10 pm. The only time we will extend our closing is if we 
have 5 or more paying members present.  

From the Canteen Manager 
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For those of you that might not be aware, I will not be running for the Auxiliary President for the 2015-2016 year. During our meeting in April we had our 
nominations/elections for the year 2015-2016.  

Here is the list of the incoming officers for 2015-2016: 

¶ President:  Debbie Andrew  

¶ Sr Vice President Lavonne Eggen 

¶ Jr. Vice President Venita LeVassear 

¶ Treasurer  Jo Wilson 

¶ Secretary  MJ Moran 

¶ Chaplain  Carolyn Meyer 

¶ Conductress  Mary Jordan 

¶ Guard  Janelle Brassand 

¶ Trustees:  Pam Hutchinson 

  Donna Wolther 

  JoAnn Wisner  

Let us all welcome our new officers with your full support and mentoring. I would greatly appreciate it. 

The Auxiliary is having a Cinco de Mayo munchies on May 5th from 6-8pm and the cost will be $5.00 a plate. All of the proceeds will be going towards the 
new Fisher House that is being built and should open up sometime this fall. So, come on down and enjoy some home cooked Mexican Food and of course 
Jell-o Shots. 

We have scheduled our Annual Yard Sale for the weekend of July 31st – Friday through Sunday August 2nd. So, clean out your garage, closets etc. to bring 
down your donations. The Post does not have the room to store any of your donations so please bring them down the morning of July 31st. There will also 
be a sign up sheet for volunteers. If you could spare a couple of hours, especially for set up or take down, that would be great. 

I sure hope everyone is having a wonderful Spring and planting lots of Flowers and your Veggie gardens. 

Best Regards, 

Jenifer Harris 

From the Ladies Auxillary 



Fellow Comrades, 

There are some year end goals, our post needs to meet.  One of which has 
been already met.  For the fourth year in a row.  Our post has met mem-
bership quota for the year.  Secondly please get all yearly reports turned in 
soon.  So that Commander Jim can get his white hat. 
I'd like to remind everyone.  That the bulletin board next to the office door.  
Has monthly post reports and Dept. and National orders for all to look at.  
At no time are these items to be remove from the building.  Once these 
reports have been posted.  They are refiled for the purpose of proper rec-
ord keeping. 
The summer season is here.  There is lots of event planed in and around 
our post.  Please show your support to Michelle Rex and volunteer canteen 
staff.  The outdoor patio is once again ready for the warm sunny weather. 
During our hot weather days, it's important to keep our canteen/building 
cool. During that time we ask our members and patrons to please keep all 
our outside doors closed at all times so that our HVAC system stays in bal-
ance.  Having a door open with AC running at the same time is wasting 
energy and money. Remember the hot heat stay out not in. 
Have a fun and safe summer. 
 
Calendar of Events: 
 
Sunday breakfast served from 0900-1200. 

From the Adjutant 

Wednesday Taco night from 1700-1900. 
Friday Dinner and Music from 1700 to Closing. 
 
May 02 Combat Vets Meeting - 0900 
May 02 VFW/VAVS Bingo Vancouver VA Campus - 1800  
May 03 House Committee - 1600 (monthly only)  
May 05 Cinco de Mayo Party - 1800  
May 10 Cooties Meeting - 1400  
May 11 DAV Chap 4 Meeting MacAruther Church - 1900  
May 12 AMVETS Meeting - 1900  
May 14 Clark Co. Vets Board Meeting Downtown - 1400  
May 14 Post Meeting - 1900 or earlier  
May 14 Nominations and Elections for House Committee  
May 16 Armed Forces Day/Hazel Dell Parade Day  
May 16 May Queen Event - 1700  
May 18 Mt St. Helens Day  
May 22 Cemetery Flag Setup - 1600  
May 23-25 Post Buddy Poppy Drive  
May 24 Massing of the Colors Vancouver WA Campus - 1100  
May 24 Memorial Day BBQ at Post - 1500  
May 25 Memorial Day Event Officers Row Gazebo - 1100  
May 26 Cemetery Flag Removal - 1600  
May 28 Ladies Auxiliary Meeting - 1900  
Jun 04-07 VFW Dept. of Wash Convention - (Yakima, WA)  
Jun 13 Army Birthday Party  

Happy May Day! 

It’s a pretty busy month, starting out with Mother’s Day.  Let’s all remember what those Mom’s have done for us over 

the years and give thanks for them.  We will be having a Mother’s Day brunch at the post from 1000—1400 (10am—

2pm for those non military among you) 

Armed Forces Day is the following weekend, and your post will be celebrating this year by putting on the annual May 

Queen competition.  If you have not seen this competition yet, you owe it to yourself to come down and check it out.  

Warning, be prepared for a good laugh or two.. 

We will wrap up the month with Memorial Day.  This is a day to say thank you to all who have given the ultimate in de-

fense of this great country of ours, so don’t forget to take some time to say thank you. 

Until Next time, Have a great month…     

Nelson 

From the Editor 

There are several places we could use volunteer help. Wednesday thru Saturday in our kitchen. Food servers and dishwashers are always needed Friday 
evenings and Sunday mornings. If you can help us out please contact me @ 798-1150 and leave me a msg. 

Also keep updated on our Friday dinner specials, we would love to see you, 5-7pm.  

My goal is to be able to give a more consistent and good service to all our members and their guests.  

Knowing that change is hard on everyone, please know I will ALWAYS do my best for Post 7824. So please come in and say hello. I look forward to meeting 
you! Our canteen/post events that are upcoming are as follows. 

Tuesday May 5th cinco de mayo 6-8pm 

Saturday May 16th May Queen at 5pm 

Sunday May 24th Memorial Day BBQ 3-6pm 

Saturday June 13th Army Birthday dinner and ceremony 5-7pm 

Saturday July 4th BBQ 5pm fireworks at dusk.  

Continued from page 1 



Recruit a New Member  

Do you know someone who is qualified to join the VFW?  Bring them down to a meeting, or just to the post and introduce them around.  Talk to them 
about some of our programs and try and talk them into joining.  
   
If you have any questions, you can contact our Quartermaster, Jim Vanderheiden, or please Contact the Membership Department. 

Membership Department  
Veterans of Foreign Wars  
406 W. 34th St.  
Kansas City, MO 64111  

Remember, if you are receiving a snail mail copy of this newsletter, we don’t have a val-

id email address for you.  Please send your email address to  

editor@vfw7824.org and I will get you on the email list.      Thank you! 

VFW is collecting new sweatpants,  sweatshirts & socks needed by Wounded Warriors Veterans 

Outreach. The Post has a collection box set up, stop in and donate a few pair! 

Want to know what you can do to help your post?  Just call and ask Dorine what needs to be 
done.  We always need help with cleaning, cooking, dishes and we are in need of volunteer bar-
tenders. 











 

Served from 9:00am until Noon 
Sunday - Friday 

All Meals are $6.50 

VFW 

Biscuits and Gravy, W/2 Eggs* and choice of Bacon or Sausage, Served 

with Country Potatoes or Hash Browns. 

LADIES AUXILIARY 

Chicken Fried Steak with 2 Eggs*, Country Potatoes or Hash Browns and 

Toast. 

AMVETS 

2 Eggs*, choice of Bacon or Sausage, Country Potatoes or Hash Browns, 

and Toast. 

COOTIES 

2 Buttermilk Pancakes, 2 Eggs*, choice of Bacon or Sausage. 

CHEF SPECIAL 

Omelets* – Vegi, Meat and Cheese or the works (Everything).  Served 

with Country Potatoes or Hash Browns and Toast. 

Ham & Eggs – Eggs to order with Country Potatoes or Hash Browns 

 

Drink Special: Bloody Mary or Mimosa - $3.75 

 

*Consuming raw or undercooked meats, poultry, seafood or eggs may increase 
your risk of food borne illness 

All Taxes are Included! 

Breakfast Menu 


